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   Division of Gaming Enforcement Proposes New Rules and 
Amendments   

To Strengthen Protections Against Harassment, Discrimination 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULES 

Date of Proposal:         September 21, 2020  

Proposal Number:                  Proposal Number:  PRN 2020-088 

Proposal Description:             New Rules and Amendments in N.J.A.C. 13:69K 

Summary of Proposal:           The proposed rules will further strengthen equal employment 
protections in the casino gaming industry. New regulations are 
proposed that, among other things, would require each casino 
licensee and casino license applicant to prepare a Plan Prohibiting 
Harassment and Discrimination (PPHD). Such a plan would 
address the entity’s policies, strategies, procedures, and internal 
requirements for preventing discrimination or harassment, 
including sexual harassment.  

For additional information please see:  

https://www.nj.gov/oag/ge/proposed_rules.htm 

Public Comment:             Please send written comments by November 20, 2020, to:  

Deputy Attorney General Sara Ben-David 
Division of Gaming Enforcement 
140 E. Front St,  
Trenton, NJ 08625 

https://www.nj.gov/oag/ge/proposed_rules.htm


 

 

 
Or electronically at:  rulecomments@njdge.org  

mailto:rulecomments@njdge.org

